From: Chris M. <cmach1231@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 5:13 PM
To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

## Dear Secretary,

The proposed regulation is unnecessary, and unethical. Rules cannot be placed due to irresponsibility of a trader. It's the trader's responsibility to educate him/herself. These days there's enough people unemployed, this country doesn't need any more. Regulating this industry would hurt these institutions, and therefore limit profits which will then cost jobs. Think about it....